



SAFETY MEETING Agenda  
Tinsley Elementary School  
Date: 9/15/2015

**Attendees**

1. <u>W. Lathay</u> DB 2. <u>Janita Perez</u> 3. <u>L. Huddleston</u> 4. <u>Parvati</u> 5. <u>Parvati</u>	6. <u>Clayton J. Davis</u> 7. <u>Wanda</u> 8. <u>Sandra Word-Winger</u> 9. _____ 10. _____
---	--

<b>Old Business</b>	<b>New Business</b>
---------------------	---------------------

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <u>Fire Drill (August)</u></li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <u>September Fire Drill</u></li> <li>• <u>Lock all Gates around the school</u></li> <li>• <u>Repair of the Picket fence(s) from neighboring apartments</u></li> </ul>
--	--

**Action Items**

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <u>We asked about the ACCESS Cards.</u></li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• _____</li> </ul>
---	---

**Team Reports**

Campus Police:	Administration:
Clerical:	Teacher:
Counseling:	Building Maintenance/Custodial:

**New Policies / Procedures**

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• _____</li> </ul>
---

- Present:
1. Mr. Barragato
  2. Ms. Peres
  3. Ms. Huckleton
  4. Ms. Cathey
  5. Ms. Lothman
  6. Ms. Frazier
  7. Ms. Word
  8. Ms. Davis

# SDMC Minutes (September 15, 2015)

## Issues:

- Staffing Cut
- Budget
- SDMC Guidelines
- School Improvement Plans Plan
- Data from 2014-2015
- Resources Needed for classes

## Discussion:

- We want to have a conservation/beautification project for the year (the pond, flower beds and etc)
- We looked at the term limitation for the SDMC committee and found out there is a 2-year limit.
- We will have the Safety Committee to meet along w/ the SDMC.
- We discussed data from last year - we met \_\_\_\_\_ but need to meet

the other areas.

- We looked over the School Improvement Plan. We talked about I-Station in the classroom and will look into the notes if we can use I-Station in the Classroom.
- We want a list of all the resources we need for the school year.
  - Motivation Reading (5<sup>th</sup> Grade)
  - Science Fusion
  - Motivation Math (not enough)
- ~~We did~~ There was discussion on <sup>the</sup> use of the library.
- There was discussion on Hispanic Heritage Month and there were a lot of ideas for the month.
- We are on the look out for a mascot for Finley (a live mascot) to come on special occasions to cheer on and to excite to do bigger and better things.